
Submitter: John Coburn 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Joint Committee On Transportation 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB3362 

This is a tax grab from motorists and roads to inefficient rail and environmental pet 

projects, which no one uses.   

First, the crazy “environmentalists” wanted us to all drive “green” electric cars, but 

now that those cars are widespread, the “environmentalists” want to discourage us 

from driving them.  This is, quite simply, the elite leftists attempting to do social 

engineering through taxes, because they think they know best what’s good for us.   

Let the market and consumers decide, not elite leftists who distrust the “masses” and 

markets, and think they are smarter than everyone else.   

Dump this bill as extreme, leftist overreach for more government revenue for their pet 

projects.  


